
1

Scott Paszkiewicz

From: Kaska Regional Coordinator <knrscsea@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 2:14 PM
To: Scott Paszkiewicz
Subject: Re: Notice of Sahtu Land Use Plan Amendment Application

Ok thanks 
 
On Wed, Feb 8, 2017 at 1:11 PM, Scott Paszkiewicz <exec_director@sahtulanduseplan.org> wrote: 
This email is to acknowledge that your email was received. 
 
SLUPB discussions prior to issuing the notice were to stick closely to the timelines set.  I would encourage 
comments to be submitted by the deadline.  Decisions of accepting late comments or requests for extensions 
will be made by the board at its next meeting scheduled for February 22-23. 
 
I am out of the office currently, but monitoring emails and taking messages on my mobile 867-446-6382. 
 
Mahsi 
 
Scott Paszkiewicz 
Executive Director/Senior Land Use Planner 
 

 
 
On Feb 8, 2017, at 12:24 PM, Kaska Regional Coordinator <knrscsea@gmail.com> wrote: 

We would like to request an extension on the deadline to the end of Feb, thanks 
 
On Mon, Jan 9, 2017 at 9:15 AM, Sahtu Land Use Planning Board 
<info@sahtulanduseplan.org> wrote: 

Notice of Sahtu Land Use Plan Amendment Application 

January 9, 2017 

  

A Sahtu Land Use Plan Amendment Application has been filed by the Sahtu Land Use 
Planning Board (SLUPB). Proposed amendments pertain to the rezoning of lands in Proposed 
Conservation Initiative Zone 41- Nááts’ihch’oh that were not included in the final boundary of 
the Nááts’ihch’oh National Park Reserve of Canada.  Individuals or parties wishing to provide 
a written submission on this application are required to provide the submission to the Sahtu 
Land Use Planning Board Chair via email, fax, post or hand delivery by February 17, 2017. 
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If you cannot view the attached documents, the application and related scoping documents are 
available at the SLUPB office and online registry at: www.sahtulanduseplan.org/am2015-01. 

  

Any questions should be directed to Scott Paszkiewicz, the Board’s Executive Director, at 
exec_director@sahtulanduseplan.org, or 867-598-2055. 

  

Sahtu Land Use Planning Board 

P.O. Box 235 

Fort Good Hope, NT  X0E 0H0 

Phone: (867) 598-2055 

Toll Free: 1-877-331-3364 

Fax: (867) 598-2545 

E-mail: info@sahtulanduseplan.org 

Website: www.sahtulanduseplan.org 

  

You are receiving this email because the Board has identified you as an individual or organization who may be 
affected or interested in participating in the planning process.  If you no longer wish to receive notifications on 
this process, you may respond to this email to have your email address removed from the distribution list. 

  

  

 
 
 
--  
Kaska Regional Coordinator 
250.779.3002 
Cell: 867.689.6197 

 
 
 
--  
Kaska Regional Coordinator 
250.779.3002 
Cell: 867.689.6197 


